Response to follow up request for information from the 10 November 2020 meeting of the Housing Committee – COVID-19, Rough Sleeping and Homelessness in London

Request for information:

During the course of the discussion Members requested that the Rough Sleeping Lead, GLA, provide the following information:

- Data on the schemes being funded under the Rough Sleeping Accommodation Programme (RSAP), including the types of homes and tenancies, and an estimate of the revenue and capital amount needed per home under each scheme; and
- A breakdown of the approximately £65 million rough sleeping budget including the source of the funding and what it is allocated to.

Response:

I am waiting an answer from governance and MHCLG on the RSAP units and confidentiality as I am not sure if this can be shared, apologies this was not something I knew at the meeting. In terms of the rough sleeping budget please see this attached.

Thanks

David Eastwood Rough Sleeping LeadHousing and Land Directorate
GREATER**LONDON**AUTHORITY

Sent by email on 28 June 2021